
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Venus Flytrap Class  

Spring 2 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to what we hope will be a lovely sunny Spring term!  

This term we are introducing ‘Venus Flytrap Class Jobs’ which will include 

many jobs such as line leader, door monitors, messengers etc. This will be a 

good opportunity for us to learn responsibilities and be respectful to our 

classroom and peers.  

  

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday – Cooking  

Wednesday – Performing Arts and PE 

Friday- Library session- Please encourage your child to 

read their story books with you at home and remember 

to bring them back every Friday to swap for another 

one.   

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This term our theme is 'How Does Your Garden Grow'. 

We will be enjoying lots of lovely learning ,exploring 

plants and flowers, how they grow and what they need to 

survive.  

We will be continuing our reading sessions following  the 

Read Write Inc. scheme. Last term we made a good start 

with reading and showed great enthusiasm. This week 

we will be bringing home reading books linked to our 

phonics books in school. We need to take good care of 

these as we only have limited books in school.  

In maths we will be continuing our work on Addition and 

Subtraction, moving to money towards the end of the 

term.  

In Art we will be exploring the artist Roy Lichtenstein and 

learning some similar techniques to use on our own 

masterpieces! 

A big ask- We would love to have stories read to us next 

week for World Book Week by different people, other 

than our teachers! We appreciate some of you do not 

live in Bourne to pop in for story time, so we would 

really appreciate it if you could record yourself reading 

one of your favourite stories and put them on tapestry 

for us to share in class! Thank you so much.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Venus Flytrap Class Staff 

 

Amy Jade Harriet Matt 
 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

02/03/2023 World Book Day 
06/03/2023  Careers Week 
07/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
08/03/2023 Parents’ Evening 
13/03/2023  Science Week 
17/03/2023 Futures Fayre 
17/03/2023 Comic Relief  
31/03/2023  Easter Raffle Draw 
31/03/2023 End of Term 
17/04/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons. 
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